
  
 

704 West Main Street      Teutopolis, IL 62467      217-857-7100 

 

Dear StevensWood Customer,  

We are pleased to confirm our compliance with current Environmental 

Protection Agency Toxic Substance Control Act, Title VI!  We participate as a chain of 

custody fabricator and validate incoming materials with acknowledgments, bills of lading and 

invoices from board vendor mills.  

• Stevens will not have an EPA Third Party Certificate  

o The mills from which we purchase composite panels have certificates.     

• We track incoming materials through our item number driven manufacturing system  

o We have required statements on our paperwork – acknowledgments, bills of lading 

invoices – May 21, 2018.   

o This is our assurance to you, our customer, that you are buying and using compliant 

composite panels and components.  

• We are members of the Composite Panel Association  

o We only buy from EPA TSCA Title VI compliant mills who have third party certificates.  

o February 1, 2019, references to CARB II are to be removed, as TSCA supersedes it.  

Should you have any questions, please contact us, 217-857-7173.     

Sincerely,  

Ed Wiessing 

Ed Wiessing                                                                 
Manager, Environmental Concerns 


